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From: Jay Boyle
To: dencc - City Council
Subject: CenturyLink Television Franchise
Date: Thursday, March 12, 2015 9:24:06 AM


I am writing to encourage the Council to approve CenturyLink's request for a citywide
 television franchise.  The best way to help consumers in any market is to provide them with a
 choice of providers.  This will also stabilize the pricing for cable TV.


Thank you for your consideration.


Jay Boyle


-- 
Jay Boyle
Staff Representative
Communications Workers of America
8085 East Prentice Avenue
Greenwood Village, Colorado 80111
303-770-2822 
303-793-7927 Fax
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From: Paul Cunningham
To: dencc - City Council
Subject: CenturyLink to provide PRISM TV
Date: Thursday, March 12, 2015 8:49:21 AM


Dear City Counsel,


Please approve the PRISM Franchise so the consumers can benefit from having a choice of 
who to hire to provide cable TV service.  


Thanks,


Paul Cunningham
Broker/Co-Owner
RE/MAX of Cherry Creek
Office: 303.320.1556
Mobile: 303.949.8941
Fax: 720.227.9780
www.paulcunninghamrealtor.com
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From: Brenda Roberts
To: dencc - City Council
Subject: Franchise Agreement for CenturyLink
Date: Friday, March 13, 2015 9:04:10 AM


Denver City Council 


Please support a franchise agreement which would enable CenturyLink to provide
 PRISM TV cable television service in Denver.  Authorizing CenturyLink to deliver
 PRISM TV is important to the entire community because:


It provides a badly needed market alternative to the current Comcast
 monopoly;
It provides good jobs in the community;
Service can be provided with a minimum of disruption from construction;
The agreement brings regulation up-to-date with new technology.


In addition, CenturyLink carries Estrella TV, the Spanish language service.  Comcast
 thus far declines to negotiate a new contract with Estrella.


Thank you,
Brenda Roberts
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From: Dave Felice
To: dencc - City Council
Cc: Deborah Ortega - Councilwoman At Large; robin.kneich@gmail.com; Herndon, Christopher J. - City Council


 District 11; albusbrooks@gmail.com
Subject: New Cable TV Franchise Proposal
Date: Monday, March 16, 2015 10:58:45 AM


 
Council Members; 
 
I urge you to approve a franchise agreement which would enable CenturyLink to provide
 PRISM cable television service in Denver.
 
Having product and price competition benefits the community.             
 
Franchising CenturyLink to deliver cable TV would provide badly needed alternative service,
 provide jobs, have minimal construction, and update regulation to match technology.
 
The city gets five percent of gross revenue.  CenturyLink carries Estrella Spanish language
 service.  Schools and libraries get complimentary service.  The company commits to meet
 quarterly with Council’s Technology Committee for performance audits.
 
Vote "yes" to approve the cable TV franchise for CenturyLink.
 
Thank you for your attention.
 
Dave Felice
Resident, Park Hill
This message is a public document, subject to all provisions of the Colorado Open
 Records Act. 
  
 
Technology & Governance


CB15-0083 A bill for an ordinance approving a proposed Cable Franchise Agreement
 between the City and County of Denver and Qwest Broadband Services, Inc., d/b/a
 CenturyLink, granting a non-exclusive cable television franchise.


Grants Qwest Broadband Services, Inc., doing business as CenturyLink, a nonexclusive
 franchise agreement with a duration of 10 years and authorization to make reasonable and
 lawful use of the Rights-of-Way within the City to construct, operate, maintain, reconstruct
 and rebuild a cable system for the purpose of providing cable television service to the City
 and County of Denver in exchange for 5% of gross revenues. The Committee approved
 filing this bill at its meeting on 3-4-15.
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From: Nancy Hoehn
To: dencc - City Council
Subject: PRISM TV
Date: Sunday, March 15, 2015 5:43:44 PM


Please vote in favor of enabling CenturyLink to provide PRISM TV cable television 
service in Denver.
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From: rebecca.coe78
To: dencc - City Council
Subject: Prism tv
Date: Friday, March 13, 2015 11:18:12 AM


We need an option in Denver county. Comcast uses deceptive practices that I have personally
 dealt with just this week. Please approve this offering for the Denver residents. Rebecca Coe


Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone
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